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Olejarz, Barbara

From: Olejarz, Barbara
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 9:27 AM
To: Olejarz, Barbara
Subject: FW: Notification of office closing

 

From: Robert (Bob) Muro [mailto:bmuro@ccaoh.org]  
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 3:30 PM 
To: Martone, Kim 
Cc: Marek Kukulka 
Subject: Notification of office closing 
 
Dear Ms. Martone, 
 
I am writing to notify the Office of Health Care Access that Catholic Charities – Archdiocese of Hartford will be 
terminating services at our Outpatient Behavioral Health and Substance Use Treatment clinic located at 90 Franklin 
Square in New Britain, CT.  We intend to make July 31, 2017 our final day of operations.  The primary basis for our 
decision is financial.  We have also initiated contact with the Department of Public Health to notify them of our intention.
 
Please let me know if OHCA requires any additional steps beyond this notification in order to complete the process of 
closure. 
 
Thank you in advance for your guidance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert E. Muro, Jr., PhD 
Chief of Operations 
Catholic Charities 
Archdiocese of Hartford 
839-841 Asylum Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06105 
(860) 728-2579 
Fax: 860-548-1930 
Email: bmuro@ccaoh.org 
Web: www.ccaoh.org 
 

Providing Help & Creating Hope 
Serving People of all Faiths in 102 Communities since 1920 
 
This email, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged 
and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are hereby notified any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this email, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you receive this email in error please 
immediately notify me by return email and permanently delete the original copy and any copy of any email, and any printout thereof. 
 


